IDAHO STATE UNIVERSITY - POCATELLO, IDAHO
July 30-Aug 3, 2018

REGISTRATIONS DUE June 2, 2018!!!!

Please share this fantastic opportunity with your students!

Dear School Counselor,

What is Youth Seminar? - Youth Seminar is a five-day conference for high school students
sponsored by Civitan clubs of the Intermountain states. Youth Seminar emphasizes team building and
leadership in an exciting, fun, and meaningful format. Our seminar is an opportunity for students to
learn about topics relevant to today’s youth. Students participate in community service projects,
discussion groups, recreational activities, and awesome games. The week culminates with a banquet
dinner, talent show, and dance. Everyone receives a Youth Seminar
t-shirt. Participants come from Idaho, Montana, Arizona, Utah, and Oregon. Civitan have been putting this
seminar on for more than 35 years and the current leaders have been participating for more than 20
years. We have the privilege of seeing tremendous change in the youth who participate every year.

Why attend? Youth Seminar is a powerful experience that students won't forget. Students meet new
people, learn about themselves, and have fun!

Who can attend? Participants must be at least 15 years old by June 1, 2018 in order to attend Youth
Seminar. Many students return the following year as a JC (Junior Counselor/Student Leader).

When? Youth Seminar begins Monday, July 30 with registration from 3:00 p.m. to 5:00 p.m., and concludes
Friday, August 3, 2018 at 11:00 a.m.

Where is Youth Seminar held? Youth Seminar is held on the Idaho State University campus in Pocatello,
Idaho. Participants stay in Turner Hall (student housing). Lodging and meals beginning with the evening meal on
Monday and ending with breakfast on Friday are included in the registration.

How do students register? Pre-registration and advance payment is required. Students must return the
attached application form along with the $50 registration fee by April 30th, 2017 to receive the early registration
rate. Registrations will not be accepted after June 2, 2018. Make checks payable to “Civitan Youth Seminar”.
Acceptance packets will be sent out by June 9, 2018. Included in the packet will be a medical release form, campus
directions, and other useful Seminar information.

Enclosed are applications for the 2018 Civitan Youth Seminar. Please distribute them to students you feel
might benefit from this youth leadership program. You can make copies if more students are interested. Early
registration is encouraged.

Thank you for time,
Civitan Youth Seminar Staff and Planning Committee

Bannock Civitan Website- http://www.orgsites.com/id/ba nnockcivitans/pgg7.php3



